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PAS/lcm           10th September 2020 
 
Dear Parents/Carers, 
 
Thank you to all parents and carers for your patience and support during our first full 
week in school. 
 
A special welcome to our Nursery and Reception pupils who have really settled in 
well. 
 
As you can imagine information around COVID-19 changes frequently and we 
appreciate the higher levels of anxiety amongst parents. To assist you in deciding 
whether your child needs to stay at home Public Health England have produced the 
flowchart attached to help support parents and carers in their decision making. 
 
We appreciate the symptoms of COVID-19 can mirror lots of childhood illnesses, 
which makes the job more difficult, so we would ask you to exercise caution and if in 
doubt, seek medical advice. 
 
Let’s try to keep everyone safe and well. 
 
 
Kind regards 

 
Mrs. P.A. Speed 
Headteacher 
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